
 

At BHS we encourage an Attitude of Gratitude! October is the perfect month to reflect on all 

the things we are thankful for. I am thankful for my entire school community. It is a blessing 

and an honour to serve as principal of BHS. 

THANK YOU, for a successful start to the new school year! I appreciate the dedication and 

positive attitudes of our staff, students, parents, and school community. 

We’ve received several donations in support of our breakfast program. It is truly a blessing to 

be a part of such a generous community. 

October is gearing up to be a busy month at BHS. Please review our calendar so that you don’t 

miss anything important. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 
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       CURRENT INFLATION HAS MADE THINGS 

DIFFICULT FOR MANY IN OUR COMMUNITY… 

If your family is struggling and could use some 

support (judgment free!), we are working to provide 

our students and their families with the following:  

• Clothing and Footwear (Gym Shoes and Casual 
Shoes) 

• Free Snowsuits and Boots (for Students of BHS) 

• Thanksgiving Dinner Sponsorship (BHS Families) 

• Christmas Sponsorship (BHS Families) 

For more information, please contact our Community 

Schools Coordinator at 1(506)754-2702 (call or text).  

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Attendance matters even in 
the early years. Studies 
show that children who are 
frequently absent in 
kindergarten and first 
grade may struggle 
academically in later years 
and often have trouble 
reading by the end of third 
grade.  
 


